NEW MEXICO

OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

October 4, 1955

Mr., Ed W. Cannedy
616 Centrsal Aven, S.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sirs

We are holding Notice of Intention to Drill on your #1 Drought-
Booth in the SE ,4-15N-6W pending receipt of surveyor's plat
showing loeation of the well,

We also note that this is an unorthodox location which does not
correspond to either gas or oil well spacing, If you have made
the location where it is because of topographic reasons, then

it will be possible for you to secure approval by writing Mr,

W.B. Macey, Secretary-Director of the Oil Conservation Commission,
ax 871, Santa Fe, NeM.setting cut the reasons for th#s location.
ou should also enclose waivers from all offset lease owners

if you do not own the offsets.

Yours very truly

Bmery Co. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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